MINISTRY OF CIVIL SERVICE AND ADMINISTRATIVE REFORMS

16 October 2013

Circular Letter No. 72 of 2013
E/439/5/2 TF1

From: Senior Chief Executive, Ministry of Civil Service and Administrative Reforms

To: Supervising Officers i/c of Ministries/ Departments

Uniforms for the Grades of Office Care Attendant/ Senior Office Care Attendant
and Head Office Care Attendant

Please refer to this Ministry’s Circular No. 39 of 2013 dated 10 June 2013,

2, Following a request made by the Government Office Attendant Union and Benevolent Fund,
it has been agreed that the material and colour of blouse for female officers and shirt for male officers
in the Office Care Attendant Cadre for the year 2014 should be the same.

3. Supervising Officers are kindly requested to bring the contents of this Circular Letter to
officers concerned and to ensure that they comply with the above decision.
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Senior Chief Executive



